
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

May 1, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Camarillo Airport (CMA) Runway and Taxiway Reconstruction Project in fiscal 
year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Ventura, located at 800 S. Victoria 
Avenue, Ventura, CA 93009. 
 
The funding would be used for runway and taxiway reconstruction, including final engineering design and 
construction documents for the taxiways portion of the overall airfield reconstruction project. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Camarillo Airport (CMA) is considered a National Asset within the 
general aviation National Plan of Integrated Airport Systems (NPIAS). This project will ensure continued 
operation of the airport. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 U.S.C. 47100 et 
seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
Sincerely, 

 A 

JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 


